
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello Miracle Beach Families,  

Here are this week’s information items.  New items are in Yellow. 

 

➢ Hot Lunch - The next hot lunch menu set, Spring 1 - 2023  Hot Lunch, 

includes hot lunch from March 24th to April 28th, 2023.  Ordering for this menu set 
will start today, and is open until Thursday, March. 23rd. Ordering will be 
available until this date, however, the hot lunch for that week (Panago pizza) will 
only be available in limited quantities after Monday, March 20th at noon.   

 
Orders can be placed here: mbpac.hotlunches.net 
 
For those of you who are new to the school, the Miracle Beach PAC does a weekly hot 
lunch program every Friday.   All orders and accounts are done online.  There is an 
ordering timeframe as to when online orders may be placed.    All orders must be 
placed before the cut-off date, for all hot lunch days in this menu set. 
 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fmbpac.hotlunches.net%2F&data=05%7C01%7Czale.darnel%40sd71.bc.ca%7C565571ffdd584dad681508db1f57a1c7%7C8a33c0abdc5a486195746c1f01277d1c%7C0%7C0%7C638138233461495613%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=Ni6AmAW05o35Chi7rAz%2F5qW7gJB87WFziHW0hx2RhQE%3D&reserved=0


Payment methods that will be accepted this year are: Paypal or E-transfer only.     No 
cash or cheques please!  
 
If paying by E-transfer, please send the money 
to: miraclebeachpac@gmail.com   Please make sure to note your child's name in 
the comments section, or we will have no record of payment for that child's 
order.  If paying by paypal, you can pay through your paypal account, or as a 
guest.  Please note: the school email address is very similar - please do not send 
to the school email address!! 
 

 

➢ Kindergarten Registration 

Parents are asked to register their children at their current neighbourhood catchment school 

using the online registration located on our website www.comoxvalleyschools.ca/student-

registration  

 

To determine your neighbourhood catchment school, please visit our district website, click on 

“Schools” and go to “Schools Locator”.   
 

If you live in an area where busing is provided, please complete a Bus Transportation 

Registration Form which is located at https://www.comoxvalleyschools.ca/student-

transportation.   

 

 

➢ Paper Portfolio Open House – Primary Students Only 

Primary teachers reporting using paper portfolio’s will be hosting an “Open House” on March 

22, from 8:45 to 9:30.  During this time families are encouraged to visit their child’s class to 

view their portfolio.  After viewing their portfolio families may take the portfolio’s home, but 
are asked to please return the portfolios after Spring Break.  The following teacher are 

reporting using paper portfolios – Ms. Stride, Ms. Berg, Ms. Ralph, Ms. Pinchak Ms. Rodger and 

Ms. Gailloux.  Please contact your student’s teacher for more information.   

  

 

➢ PAC Movie Night - Thursday, March 23rd is MOVIE NIGHT at Miracle Beach Elementary 

gym!  Get cozy in your PJS, and bring blankets, pillows, and stuffies to cuddle up on the floor 

mats with your friends and family.  You can even bring some snacks if you like, but there will 

also be a small concession stand with hot dogs for $1 each.  Parents may want to bring chairs to 

watch comfortably.   

 

And for all you pirate, Peter Pan, and Tinker Bell fans....we will be showing HOOK the movie, 

starring Robin Williams, Dustin Hoffman, and Julia Roberts.  The movie is appropriate for all age 

levels, including parents.  If you want to dress up and show your excitement- go for it!  Free 

hotdogs for parents who come in costume such as a Tinker Bell tutu or pirate hat!  

 

Doors open at 5:30 and the movie will start at 6pm sharp. BANGERANG!  
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https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Hook_%28film%29  

 

Common sense media rating:  https://www.commonsensemedia.org/movie-reviews/hook 

 

 

➢ Parent Survey Information  

As the parents and guardians, we greatly value your input, as it helps us determine how well we 

are meeting our students’ needs, and where we need to direct and focus future resources and 
planning efforts.  We are asking for your help by taking a few minutes to complete the following 

parent survey.  A details description of survey can be found near the end of the newsletter. 

Instructions: 

1. Use the following link to access the 

survey: https://www.awinfosys.com/SurveyFull1/central/main/access.asp 

2. Scroll down to the section titled “Parents” 

3. Use the “Direct Access: No Logon Required” option. 
4. Take the survey. 

  

As an added bonus for families that complete the survey, please return the “slip” at the 
bottom of the letter (below) to the school once the parent survey is complete to have your 

student entered into a draw for a Free Pizza Lunch.  

 

 

 

https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fen.wikipedia.org%2Fwiki%2FHook_%2528film%2529&data=05%7C01%7Czale.darnel%40sd71.bc.ca%7C6d2f25c9fe2d431fbcd808db21c40170%7C8a33c0abdc5a486195746c1f01277d1c%7C0%7C0%7C638140898011534968%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=tHjbkKN3miBuuLTLiVeVosFxJhwHXEIqZddN6CduxpM%3D&reserved=0
https://www.commonsensemedia.org/movie-reviews/hook
https://can01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.awinfosys.com%2FSurveyFull1%2Fcentral%2Fmain%2Faccess.asp&data=05%7C01%7CZale.Darnel%40sd71.bc.ca%7C91939dbf803d4a64f09c08db192422b6%7C8a33c0abdc5a486195746c1f01277d1c%7C0%7C0%7C638131415210911078%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=z3zmjlg0ubeEOgQoz6JDSY3oew59bpp2kuU8B1fzUOQ%3D&reserved=0


➢ Miracle Beach Elementary Strong Start Program - StrongStart provides a rich learning 

environment designed for early learning development – language, physical, cognitive, social and 

emotional. Qualified early childhood educators lead learning activities where children find 

opportunities to make friends and interact with others of similar ages. 

 

Participate with your young child (aged birth to five) in play-based early learning activities – 

including stories, music and art. At no cost to families, this early learning drop-in program 

supports children in all areas of development and supports the parent child connection. 

 

The program will run at Miracle Beach School on Tuesdays from 9:00 am to Noon, beginning 

April 11, 2023.  Please see the information flyer below for details on how to register.  
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Feel free to email me at zale.darnel@sd71.bc.ca if you have any questions or comments. 

 

Respectfully, 

Zale Darnel 

Principal, Miracle Beach Elementary 

mailto:zale.darnel@sd71.bc.ca

